Michigan Regional Office

13530 Michigan Ave., Suite 329 Dearborn, Michigan 48126 Tel: 313.581.1201 \* Fax: 313.581.1604



National Office 1732 Wisconsin Ave., NW Washington, DC 20007

Washington, DC 2000/ Tel: 202.244.2990 • Fax: 202.244.7968

November 26, 2008

## Dear ADC Gala Sponsor:

On behalf of the American-Arab Anti-Discrimination Committee (ADC) in Michigan, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you once again for your generous support of our Annual Fundraising Gala on December 12, 2008.

Enclosed please find your tickets for the even number, which indicates where your table will keep these tickets, as they will be needed to enter confirm the number of people that will be atten- details, your assistance in providing us with the	be located in the banquet hall. Please r the event. Also, we kindly ask that you ading. As we arrange seating and other number of attendees on your end will be
greatly appreciated. Please forward this infor-	rmation to by email at
or by phone at	no later than December 8, 2008.
Again, we thank you for your unwavering su wonderful evening with you at this year's Gala.	upport and look forward to sharing a
Sincerely,	A September 1997

APPROVED FOR RELEASE DATE: 01-Mar-2011



